
February 27, 2019 

 

 

To Education and Appropriations Committee, 

 

I am highly opposed to Senate Bill 454 and 738 and Governor’s budget bill regarding 

regionalization and consolidation for our education system in Senate Bill 874.  

 

Weston has worked hard to maintain budgets in town to preserve and keep setting the bar high 

with regards to public education. Redistricting and consolidating school services and districts 

would negatively impact Weston’s community, housing market, educational services and 

systems, and economy. Disrupting this balance that Weston homeowners and taxpayers, 

volunteers and citizens work hard to achieve and maintain, would be a grave disappointment for 

years to come.  

 

Why don’t we focus on health care costs transparency and other critical issues that are needed 

in the state of Connecticut.  

 

Kathryn Foster 

Tannery Ln South 

Weston Connecticut 

 

 


